RIALTO

UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
BRIDGING FUTURES THROUGH INNOVATION

July 1, 2025
Dear Parent or Guardian:

We are pleased to inform you that Rialto Unified School District will continue to participate in the Community Eligibility
Provision (CEP) program for the 2025 — 2026 School Year.

All students enrolled in the school district are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at no charge to
your household each day of the 2025 - 2026 school year. Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs
without having to pay a fee or submit a meal application. The district looks forward to serving nutritious well-balanced meals
to your children all year long. We request all parents/guardians to speak with their children to encourage them to eat their

school breakfast and lunch every day.

If we can be of any further assistance, please contact us at Nutrition Services, 151 S. Cactus Avenue, Rialto, CA 92376 or by
calling (909) 820-7761.

Sincerely, /

Michael Devlin
Acting Executive Director, Nutrition Services

* Remember to complete your online enroliment verification in the ParentVue app. If you have any questions about the online enroliment
verification process, please contact your student’s school office.
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